
 

 

 

 

25th September 2024  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

  

At West Coventry Academy we are committed to celebrating diversity and ensuring equality for all. 

We believe Diversity is our biggest strength. We are lucky to have many different cultures and 

heritages within our school and want to showcase this in the best way possible.  

The Student Leaders and the Voice for Equality Student Association have therefore organised the 

first West Coventry Academy multi-cultural celebration day on Friday 4th October. As part of the 

celebration, pupils are encouraged to either come dressed in their cultural attitire or attend school 

in non uniform, in colours that they feel are representative of their culture and heritage.  

During the day selected students will be able to take part in a range of activities including African 

drumming, Japanese calligraphy  and creating a cultural art mural. Students are also welcome to 

participate in a fashion show at lunchtime.  

We hope it is an enjoyable day for all of our students. 

Many thanks  

 

The Student Leaders and the Voice for Equality Student Association 

 

 

 


